
Dear Maria Vamvakinou  
  
We must meet the natural and human needs of migrants (I am a migrant) such as how to obtain and 
practice granted rights and how to meet your responsibility. 
However, the political correctness has gone crazy and probably corrupt. 
The current multicultural policy will lead to a blood bath and the destruction of our society, civilization 
and life style.  It will simply take us back to the 7th century life style.  By applying this policy we are 
going to be another Talaban state sooner or later. 
The hsitory will curse all your governments who supported these polices but it would 
be tooooooooooooooooo late. 
  
Finally I wish you an enjoyable time in your position till some body else takes over. 

 
 
  
Kind Regards, 
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